
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
445 TWELTH STREET SW 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 

     June 7, 2004 
 
 
Clear Channel Satellite Services 
7042 South Revere Parkway 
Suite 450 
Centennial, CO  80112 
 
Attention:  Mrs. Liz Karr 
 
Earth Station Application 
SES-LIC-20040512-00668 
E040229 
 
Dear Mrs. Karr: 
 

This application, upon initial review, has been found to be defective, and is, 
hereby, returned for the following reasons: 

 
(1) Applicant failed to submit Radiation Hazard Studies for all     
Proposed antennae. See OET Bulletin 65. 
 
(2) Applicant also failed to make a showing(s) in support of its  
proposal to use Non-Conforming antennae. See Rule  
Section 25.209. 
 

If you should have further questions about this matter, please call the undersigned, 
at 202-418-0728. Thank you. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Eleanor M. Lott 
Telecommunications Specialist 
System Analysis Branch 

 
          
 
 
  
 
 


